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It is clear to me that the ADB is out of control and is costing taxpayers huge dollars as per the 

vexatious cases of Gary Burns vs Bernard Gaynor.  

It is also clear to me that the ADB and NSW Attorney General does not respect the decisions of 

the High Court of Australia with respect to this case and this is very troubling. Enough of this. 

The NSW Attorney General should step down for his partisan support of Gary Burns and lack of 

respect for the High Court. 


